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1.
Issue
1.1 This report outlines the proposed core work plan for the Audit Committee for its scheduled meetings during the next 12 months. The current work plan is attached at Appendix 1 for Member information.

2.
Need for a Decision
2.1 As Members of the Audit Committee are charged with the responsibility for governance, it is important that they are informed in advance of issues that will arise during the year and for which they will be required to make decisions. 

3.
Recommendations
3.1 The core Audit Committee work plan attached at Appendix 1 for the next 12 months be considered and approved. 
3.2 The core work plan is kept under continual review. 

4. 
Background Information
4.1 The Terms of Reference setting out the Audit Committee’s responsibilities are detailed within the Council’s Constitution. These responsibilities will be discharged through the receipt of reports that provide information on numerous governance related issues, in order that Members of the Audit Committee can take informed decisions.   

4.2 Given the Audit Committee’s responsibilities there is a need to prepare a core work plan on the issues currently known about. The issues known about include responsibility for approval of the final Statement of Accounts and the Annual Governance Statement. As there is a statutory timetable for preparation and approval of the Statement of Accounts, this is built into the work plan accordingly. 
5 The Work Plan 

5.1 The work plan has been prepared taking into account a practical spread of issues throughout the next twelve months, but also taking into account specific items that are determined by statutory or other prescribed timetables. 

5.2 The areas identified within the proposed work plan are those known about at this point in time. It is probable that other issues will arise throughout the year and as a consequence the work plan will be kept continually under review.   
6. Options 
6.1 Members of the Audit Committee could take the option not to prepare a work plan but this would not inform them of the issues they will be asked to consider throughout the year in order to discharge their responsibilities. 
7.
Financial Implications  

7.1
There are no direct financial implications arising from this report. 

8.
Equalities Issues
8.1 
None arising from this report.

9.
Conclusions

9.1 
Providing a work plan to Members of the Audit Committee allows for forward planning enabling Members to be kept fully aware of issues that will arise at future meetings. 
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION ON THIS REPORT CONTACT:  

	Lisa Hinchliffe – Acting Assistant Head of Finance (Internal Audit, Risk Management and Insurance)
	Telephone: - Halifax 393562
e-mail: - lisa.hinchliffe@calderdale.gov.uk


DOCUMENTS USED IN THE PREPARATION OF THIS REPORT:

1. Audit Committee Timetable 

2. Audit Committee Minutes

DOCUMENT AVAILABLE FOR  INSPECTION AT: 

Westgate House, Halifax. HX1 1PS.
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